PLANTATION SOUTH HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS

MARCH 17, 2009
Purpose of Meeting:  Monthly meeting of the board of directors

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 pm

Attending the meeting:

Sean Powell, President

Peter Klaase, Vice President

Bob Griesbach, Treasurer
Karen Gallisath, Secretary

Treasury Report
1. Bob Griesbach, treasurer, presented the financial report.  The budget and expenses for 2008 were reviewed. The capital position with budget and predictable receivables through March 30, 2009 totals $9,677.17. The budget for 2009 will include an additional amount for fence repair. The PSHA decided last May to self insure the fences. The amount of $1600.00 will be budgeted for mulch and clean up of the entrances. Other expenses include utilities and luminaries. The PSHA dues for outstanding for 2009 is $14,130. The names and addresses of the homeowners will be reviewed and revised and additional letters will be sent to past due accounts.
Creation of Agenda for Annual Meeting
1. The annual meeting will take place at the Mandarin Community Center on Tuesday, May 5, 2009 at 7:00pm.
2. Sean Powell, president will open the meeting and introduce the board
3. Bob Griesbach, treasurer will presents the PSHA budget.
4. Karen Gallisath will give an update on the Neighborhood Watch Program.

5. A vote will be held for the luminaries.

6. Vote for new board members.

7. Need for volunteers for community activities.

8. New business

Review of Architectural Control Requests

1. No new requests

Neighborhood Watch Update
1. There was a request for camera surveillance for the neighborhood. The camera systems, monitoring and other problems would be costly and would require volunteers. Sean will get an estimate from ADT and put it to a vote.
2. No new volunteers for block captains.

Maintenance
1. Brady Road entrance, the timer on the lights needs to be checked. Sean agreed to take a look at the lights.
2. The sprinkler system box on the Mandarin entrance is missing the door. Pete Klaase to look at the box and repair.
Newsletter
1. Sean is putting together a newsletter to be distributed before the annual meeting. The date and time of the annual meeting will be announced in the newsletter. 
2. An overview of the year will be included along with articles from homeowners.
Meeting adjourned at 8:40 pm.

Karen Gallisath

Secretary, PSHA

